
 

 

 

 

 

05 May 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Applicant 

 

This year GCSE Results Day will be held on Thursday 12 August, which is earlier than in previous years.  We 

have therefore decided to bring our enrolment days forward to Thursday 26 August and Friday 27 August to 

allow you to enrol with us more quickly, once you have collected your GCSE results.  We hope that this change 

of date will not cause any inconvenience but help to bring reassurance about your place and choice of courses 

at New College Bradford.    

We will write to you at the end of the summer term indicating on which of the dates, and at what time, you should 

attend college to enrol. Please just let us know, when you receive your letter, if your allocated day is a problem 

and we will be able to switch the days.  

If you know at this stage that you are not available on either Thursday 26 August or Friday 27 August, please 

notify us as soon as possible by email (studentservices@nclt.ac.uk) or telephone (Student Services on 01977 

702139, option 2). We will then invite you to attend a late enrolment day on Wednesday 1 September. 

However, please be aware that if you attend late enrolment and request to change your courses, or have not 

met the minimum entry requirements of the courses selected at interview, you will only be able to select courses 

that have remaining availability. We would therefore encourage you to attend the official enrolment days on 

Thursday 26 and Friday 27 August wherever possible.  

We will be holding an Open Event on Wednesday 7 July and we very much hope you will be able to join us and 

take the opportunity to see our fantastic college and its facilities.  More details will be posted on our website 

shortly. 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

Stuart Nash 

Principal 
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